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HOLIDAY SEASON OF GIVING 
 
 
For over ten years SAFE Inc. through the efforts of its Bi-lingual Outreach Worker, Mrs. Laurent 
Caballero, identities families who are most in need of food, clothing and Holiday gifts for 
children. This year, SAFE would like to acknowledge Melissa Tierney, Executive Director of the 
Glen Cove Boys & Girls Club and their staff for providing new Holiday gifts for boys and girls 
between 3 and 12 years of age identified by Mrs. Caballero. According to Caballero "These 
needy children will definitely have a happy holiday this year".  
 
SAFE and the Boys and Girls Club have a longstanding history of collaborating on prevention 
initiatives and events for youth and adults. The Boys and Girls Club through the efforts of Ms. 
Tierney, has been an active member of the SAFE Glen Cove Coalition, Co-Chairing its Youth 
Committee to identify and implement best practices for youth.  
 
For more information about SAFE  or its Coalition, please call: 516-676-2008 or visit the 
website at www.safeglencove.org    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


